
Mike Murach 
 
From: Kelly Slivkoff [mailto:info@murach.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2008 1:36 PM 
To: Dave Shapiro [dshapiro@sysed.com] 
CC:  
Subject: Have you seen these new editions of our .NET and Java books? 
 
 
 
 
Hi, Mr. Shapiro, 
 
Just a quick note to make sure you know about the 3 books we've published so far this year: 
 
"Murach's Java Servlets and JSP (2nd Edition)" 
   http://www.murach.com/trainers/jsp2.htm
 
"Murach's Visual Basic 2008" 
   http://www.murach.com/trainers/vb08.htm
 
"Murach's C# 2008" 
   http://www.murach.com/trainers/cs08.htm
 
All 3 books are new editions of titles that have proven to be very popular with trainees over the last 5 years. 
To get the details on how these editions differ from the previous ones, just click on the links. 
 
Then, if you'd like to review any of these books for your training program, I'd like to send you a free copy. 
Just let me know which book(s) you want and your current mailing address. 
 
And if you ever have any questions or need any pricing information, please email me or give me a call at 1-
800-221-5528. 
 
By the way, we're now working on 2008 editions of our ASP.NET texts. The VB version will be off-press at 
the end of July, with the C# version following in October. Also, in August we'll be publishing a new title, 
"Murach's Oracle SQL and PL/SQL." I'll let you know just as soon as each book is available. 
 
Thanks for your time! 
 
Kelly 
 
Kelly Slivkoff, Customer Service Mgr. 
Mike Murach & Associates 
4340 N. Knoll, Fresno, CA 93722-7825 
http://www.murach.com 
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